
Winslow’s “Giving” Book 
Exchange Program

In the spirit of “giving” this month, we’ll be celebrating our love of 
reading by “giving” gently used books and in exchange each child 

will be able to pick out a “new” book!

How it Works:

● Students and their families search their homes for gently used, 
age-appropriate, books that they can donate to Winslow. Students 
can bring up to 5 total (NO BOARD BOOKS PLEASE).

● Students can drop-off their donations to the Book Exchange Table in 
the main lobby on Tuesday, November 19th and Wednesday, November 
20th from 7:40-8:15 am. (We are in desperate need of CHAPTER 
BOOKS!)

● On Thursday, November 21st, students will be able to pick out a “new” 
book, during lunchtime.

● Any leftover books will be used for next book exchange in 
February!!

Please help share the love of reading by taking part in the exchange

Parents:  need your help! Please sign up using this link if you can help 
on any of the days listed above.:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944ADAC2EA31-winslows

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0944ADAC2EA31-winslows

